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Public Notice — Risk Management Plans
Alameda County Department of Environmental Health (ACDEH)
California Accidental Release Prevention (CalARP) Program

A Risk Management Plan (RMP) is required when a facility uses a CalARP listed regulated
substance in excess of a threshold quantity. This notice is issued as part of the public review
process for RMPs, in accordance with the California Code of Regulations (CCR), Title 19 Division
2 Chapter 4.5 Article 3 Section 2745.2.

PUBLIC REVIEW/COMMENT
RMPs for the following facilities have been accepted as complete by ACDEH per CCR 2745.2(c)
and are now available to the public for review and comment:

Facility Location
Gallade Chemical, Inc. 8333 Enterprise Drive, Newark, 94560

The public review period is 45 days from the date of this notice. Any interested party may
review and comment on these plans, which are available at the ACDEH office located at 1131
Harbor Bay Parkway, Alameda, CA 94502. Appointments must be arranged in advance for these
reviews.

Questions and comments regarding this notice may be directed to Sukla De at (510) 567-6709 or
Paresh Khatri at (510) 777-2478. Written comments on the risk management plan may be sent
via e-mail to: dehcalarp@acgov.org




